From the Savings Deposit Insurance Fund

05.10.2001 

PRESS RELEASE

This is to announce to the public that:

As it is known, Etibank Shares, all of which belong to the Savings Deposit Insurance Fund, have been offered to sale and upon evaluation of the information and documents submitted by Koçbank which have been found to be in accordance with the Provisions of the Regulation on the Establishment and Activities of Banks, the aforementioned bank was granted permission to perform its due diligence on Etibank.

Koç Holding A.Ş.’s bid dated 01.10.2001 to acquire 40-45 branches out of 159 branches of the bank and approximately 4% of its 7 quadrillion TL worth assets has been deemed unsatisfactory. Therefore it has been decided that Etibank A.Ş. will be offered to sale again.

